
 

 

72 Aranui Road, Māpua 
18 February 2022 
 

To whom it concerns, 

 

 

On behalf of the Māpua & Districts Community Association (MDCA) I wish to confirm that MDCA support the work of 
the Māpua Community Library in their application to the Lottery for funding to support the upgrade of their 
computer hardware. 

As an entirely volunteer-run facility, the Māpua Community Library is funded solely by grants, donations and 
fund-raising events. 

MDCA has been fully supportive of the Māpua Community Library and continues to be supportive as it now seeks to 
upgrade and improve the services it continues to provide to the greater Māpua Community. 
 
We would be happy to respond to any queries and/or supply further information if required. 
 
 

Noho ora mai ra  
 

 
 
Paul McIntosh  
 
Chairperson 
MDCA 

 


